

The eye is the lamp of the body. If your eyes are healthy, your whole body will be Full of Light.

Matthew 6:22

End-of-the-Year RECAP!



WOW.

What a long way we have come in our very first year and we would like to take a moment to reflect on what has been an incredible season of growth, service, and impact. Thanks to our partners, donors, and faithful community, Twenty20 Ministries has taken off and we are so excited to be the stewards of what Godhas laid out for us.



February 2025 – With the help of our CCISD contacts, made all of our materials available in Spanish, expanding our reachable demographic.

May 2025 - Finished the 24-25 School Year having awarded <u>twenty-two</u>
<u>Light Up Learning Scholarships</u>, serving <u>eight schools</u> and <u>nine pediatricians</u>
with the help of <u>eight optometry offices!</u>

What's NEXT for T20M & LUL??

There's A LOT to say here but for the sake of our readers we tried to pair it down;)

<u>Plans to expand the Light Up Learning (LUL) Scholarship Program</u>

As we look ahead to the new school year we have been overwhelmed with the response to our plea for Optometry Providers for our Scholarships! We have over 30 new offices within the Houston area that have eagerly volunteered their services to provide Scholarships for kids in need. Our limiting factor has quickly moved from a need for Providers to - TIME and RESOURCES! This doesn't even begin to explain the scope and possibility for expansion in the future as we also have doctors in the Magnolia, TX, Fort Myers, FL, and San Antonio, TX that are excited about the possibility of beginning a program in their own area!

Plans to SHARE the Vision of Twenty20 Ministries (T20M) within our Local Communities

In order to share our vision and mission we have hosted several "Lunch with a Vision" events over the last few months that have helped us to share more about the what, the why and the how of Twenty20 Ministries. If you would like to attend a future lunch with us please email us! This has been the launching point for a BIG step...

Breakfast for Brighter Futures! - Our very 1st Fundraising Event

We've said it before and we'll say it again; we believe that GENEROSITY IS CONTAGIOUS and because of that we hope to inspire others by sharing what we are doing and why it's important to us. A large part of the mission of T20M is to BUILD BRIDGES within communities that encourage connection and compassion while building a desire to serve one another.

So, SAVE-THE-DATE and come join us for a fabulous breakfast catered by Buffalo Catering Co. on October 4th beginning at 8:30 am! Please email info@twenty20ministries.org for more information or to secure a seat at a table!

If you would like to know how to pray for us....

A Please pray for a smooth and successful onboarding of new Light Up Learning schools and optometry practices as we head into a new school year.

A Pray for our upcoming Fundraising Breakfast—that God would move hearts to give as He leads, and that through this support, He would guide and reveal His direction for Twenty20 Ministries in the year ahead.

Thank you for standing with us in prayer!

email us: info@twenty20ministries.org

Board of Directors

Rev. Howard Huhn, Senior Pastor, Resurrection Methodist Church Stacey White, Accountant, Baker Hughes -retired-Debbie Woodson, School Counselor, Friendswood ISD -retiredLeadership Team

Dr. Reagan Ratcliff, OD, Founder & Executive Director, Twenty20 Ministries
Marcy Bunce, Associate Director, Twenty20 Ministries